
Dear Shanti and Harsh 
 
I forward on the communication sent to Jon and I yesterday from the Transglobe MD.  
 
I note your communication to myself on 14th August that will be referred to the Trustees at their 
meeting on 20th September. This clearly states that the matters are concluded with Transglobe and 
in section 7 you state as follows:  
 

7. Should there be any issues between the students and Transglobe, it is for the 

latter to sort out and neither CILT(India) nor CILT(Int’l) has any Involvement 

I will therefore let you deal with this email as you see fit as the CILT body responsible in India and I 
and Jon will not respond directly to Mr. Abhilash other than to recognize the mail receipt.  
 
If you have any comment relevant to the Trustees on the email below please do pass this back to us 
– Jon, myself and Jan Steenberg as the IESC chair and Trustee, before our meeting on 20th 
September. 
 
Regards 
Keith 
 
From: Director Transglobe  
Sent: 06 September 2018 09:06 
To: Keith Newton (INT) ; Jon Harris (INT)  
Cc: CEO Transglobe(CEO)  
Subject: Re: Certification issue 

 
Dear Mr. Keith, 

Greetings!!! 

 

This mail is continuation to my earlier mail to you this week, in that mail I had 

mentioned about student moving to court against CILT & TransGlobe.I am writing this 

email,by siting at the police station.Yesterday Police authorities had come to our campus 

along with students (I am attaching the screen shot of CCTV Images for your reference). 

Police Officials have called us for a meeting today to sort out the issue, I have presented 

all the proofs I have with me which I have shared to you in my earlier mail. I request 

you to respond favorably for my request for recertifying students with PG Diploma title. 

Otherwise matter will be handled through the legal process by Police authorities which 

will spoil the brand Image of both TransGlobe & CILT as this news will have wide 

coverage on print & digital media. 

Once again I request you to consider our request. 

 

 

Thanks & Regards 

 



ABHILASH CC 

Managing Director l M +91 9544422555 l E director@transglobeacademy.com 

 
TRANSGLOBE ACADEMY (Managed By TransGlobe Education Management India Pvt. Ltd) 
A 3rd Floor, Ameence Arcade, Anjumana Temple Road, Edappally, Cochin 682024, Kerala, INDIA 
E info@transglobeacademy.com l P +91 484 4000610 l W www.transglobeacademy.com  

Follow us:  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE; This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential, proprietary, privileged and/or private information. 
The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity designated above. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, 
please notify the sender immediately, and delete the message and any attachments. Any disclosure, reproduction, distribution or other use of this 
message or any attachments by an individual or entity other than the intended recipient is prohibited. 

Go Green 

 

---- On Tue, 04 Sep 2018 13:19:19 +0530 Director 

Transglobe<director@transglobeacademy.com> wrote ---- 

 

Dear Mr. Keith, 

 

Greetings!!! 

This mail is in response to your email dated 09th August 2018 with subject line “REQUESTED 

ACTION ON CONTINUING STUDENT CERTIFICATION ISSUES BETWEEN CILT INDIA & TRANSGLOBE” 

With regret let me update you that TransGlobe have not received any update / response from CILT – 

India authorities to resolve the above stated subject. 

TransGlobe Academy would like to present our claim for recertifying with “PG Diploma” 

Terminology for the following reasons. 

1. Memorandum of Agreement between CILT India (signed by Mr. Shanti Narain- 

Chairman CILT – India) & TransGlobe School of Logistics and Aviation Management 

dated 15th March 2016. Page number 1 categorically list out the courses which is 

covered under this agreement. I have appended screen shot of the same agreement 

for your reference.  
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2. Question paper used to administer CILT – India examinations titled “PG Diploma” 

and the same examinations were administered & invigilated by CILT – India officials 

at TransGlobe Campus. Question paper is counter signed by CILT India officials. I 

am appending the same for your reference. 



 

 

3. Email from CILT India then Chairperson Education Committee Dr. Veni Mathur 

for making the payment for accreditation fee and there its specified as “PG Diploma” 

 



 

 

 

4. Email from Mr. Zoe Robarts ( CILT International ) to one of our student confirming 

the CILT India agreed to recognize the “Post Graduate Diploma” for students 

studying with TransGlobe Academy Calicut. 

 



 

 

I had presented all these requests and claims before Mr. Jon Harris when I had met him at 
Cochin on 11th July 2018. During our discussion Mr. Jon had agreed to consider our request 
and also pointed out that CILT International had a similar case of certification issues at CILT 
China which was later successfully implemented through CILT International. 

Hence I kindly request you to sort out this issue of certifying students with the PG Diploma 
title considering above stated points and proofs. As this delay in certification have created 
enough bad “Word of Mouth” in the market for both brands TransGlobe as well as CILT. 
More than those students have also moved to court which will tarnish brand image of both 
TransGlobe & CILT further. 

Looking forward for positive action from your end. 

 

 

Thanks & Regards 

 



ABHILASH CC 

Managing Director l M +91 9544422555 l E director@transglobeacademy.com 

 
TRANSGLOBE ACADEMY (Managed By TransGlobe Education Management India Pvt. Ltd) 

A 3rd Floor, Ameence Arcade, Anjumana Temple Road, Edappally, Cochin 682024, Kerala, INDIA 
E info@transglobeacademy.com l P +91 484 4000610 l W www.transglobeacademy.com  
Follow us:  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE; This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential, proprietary, 
privileged and/or private information. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity 
designated above. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately, and 
delete the message and any attachments. Any disclosure, reproduction, distribution or other use of this message or 
any attachments by an individual or entity other than the intended recipient is prohibited. 

Go Green 
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